
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From the  Assistant Principal’s Desk 
 

 

Welcome to Week 6 Term 2 
On behalf of everyone at Kilmore Primary I extend a 
warm congratulations to Jenny Clark on obtaining a 
position in Student Services at Wallan Secondary 
College. Jenny has worked in a number of different 
roles in her time at Kilmore PS, the last few years 
meeting and greeting visitors to the office. Thank you 
Jenny for all the work you have done at Kilmore PS 
over your time here. We wish you every success at 
Wallan Secondary College. You will be missed by all. 

Good luck Jenny 
 
Take a Stand, Lend a Hand 
Well done to the group of Grade 3/4 girls who 
performed a rap song at assembly on Monday. The 
girls composed the song by themselves with the 
message of promoting getting along and not being a 
bystander to unfriendly behaviours. The song included 
our KPS message of Take a Stand & Lend a Hand. 
 
Education Week 
This week is Education Week and we welcomed many 
visitors to our school for the Big Breakfast, Book Fair, 
Science Night, 2016 Foundation tours, Open morning 
and coming up on Friday the Kings, Queens & Castles 
dress up day. 
 
Hot Dog Thank You 
A BIG THANK YOU to the parents who organised last 
Friday’s hot dog lunch day. Many students and quite a 
few teachers enjoyed a yummy hot dog and helped to 
fundraise towards our school’s goal of updating our 
ICT equipment.  

Excursion Payments Due  
Please Note Any Payment After The Due 
Date Will Not Be Accepted. 
 
21 May—Cross Country Team 
  
Minimum transaction for EFTPOS payments 
will be $10.00 commencing at the 
start of Term 2.  We apologise for 
any inconvenience this may case. 

 
 

Acting Principal:  Mrs. Jennene Cooney                                                                            Kind     Proud     Safe 

Kilmore Primary School 
35 Lancefield Road, Kilmore 3764         

PO Box 105, Kilmore 3764 
Ph: 03 5782 1268   Fax: 03 5782 1553 

Kilmore Primary School fosters a community of learners who are confident,  

creative and challenged to achieve their full potential within a safe, happy and supportive environment.  

 

MAY 
National Family Reading Month 
 
 
 

 

          Education Week (18-22 May) 
          Scholastic Book Fair (18-22 May) 
  

             

 
21 Foundation 2016 Tours 
 
22 Dress up Day—See page 8 
 
JUNE 
1         Whole School Assembly 
8        Queens Birthday Holiday 
26      Last day Term 2,  2.30pm finish 
 

 
 
 

Issue No. 15                                                                                                                       20 May 2015                                                                                  

 

Notices Handed Out This Week 
 

 Grade 5/6 Sport Carnival  



 Science Night Thank You  
What a great night we had last night at the Science Fair.  Thank you to the amazing Cath and Tracey 
for their entertaining, engaging and enthusiastic presentation.  Thank you to the teachers and students 
who assisted on the night and to all the families who supported this event.  It is certainly one we look 
forward to each year. 
 
Julie McCarthy 
Assistant Principal 

Big Healthy Breakfast and Book Fair: 
Thank-you to all the parent and teacher helpers who assisted with the Big Healthy Breakfast on Monday morning, 18

th
 

May, and also to all the students and families for coming along and making this event another ‘healthy’ success! The 

weather was fantastic for enjoying a bite to eat out in the Outdoor Classroom, and 

many enjoyed the opportunity to catch up and chat with other parents and 

friends. Thank-you also to Kilmore Bakery, Coles Kilmore and Woolworths Crai-

gieburn Highlands for donations of food for this special event. Your sponsorship 

and support means these events can be well catered for! 

Congratulations to all the winning ticket holders on your Prizes; many of you wan-

dered straight across to the Book Fair and used your vouchers right away. After 

announcing winning tickets for unclaimed prizes at the Monday morning  

assembly, the last 3 winners were located and all prizes given out, so once again 

well done to you! 

The first day of the Book Fair was a fabulous 

success, so don’t forget to pop in before or 

after school any week day this week, and 

preview the books or makes a purchase. All 

books sold out can be re-ordered and there 

are several ways to make your payment. 

Check out the back of your child’s wish list 

or pop in to see us at the Fair.  

Happy shopping! 

http://www.kidsmatter.edu.au/primary


  

                         Student News 

 

 

This weeks focus 
 

I accept things may be  
different sometimes 

 
 
 

Kind, Proud and Safe 
at all times 



 



 
 

Student and Parent  News 

Happy Birthday 
Happy Birthday to the following students who 
are celebrating their birthday in 
the coming week. We hope you 
have a lovely day. 
 

May 
20 Jackson 56L 
21 Madeline 2V 
22 Lachlan 34P 
23 Shingen FA, Jessica 2B 
26      Paige 56B 



 



 



 
Kilmore Primary School Science Night 

Tuesday 19
th

 May 
 

Thank you to the amazing Cath and Tracey for their entertaining, engaging and  

enthusiastic presentation last night, it was an outstanding night.  

It was fantastic so see the excitement on the children’s faces and their squeals of  

delight as they tried the many experiments as the learned more about science.  



 



 



 

 

SICK BAY LINEN  

ROSTER  
 

TERM  2 
 

 
 

May 

22 Rosalie Anglog 

29 Noleen Cornish 

June 

5 Jenni Peggie 

12 Kristy Brookes 

19 Tina Leslie 

26     Shanelle Scarlett 
 

Thank You 
 

 

Student Absences– Term 2 
 

Starting from Term 2, a new system will begin  
regarding notification of absences. 
 
Every Monday, an email will be sent requesting  
explanation for unexplained absences from the  
previous week. If we do not have an email ad-
dress, we will be sending you a text message on 
your phone. For those who do not have either of 
the above a letter will be posted.  
Please note: We are still encouraging phone calls 
or notes to the teacher when your child is going to 
be absent.  
When you receive an email, simply send a reply 
email, or for text  message phone the school office  
on 5782 1268 
 
Thanks for your help with making “Every Day 
Count” 

 

SRC badges at the office- 
The office has some lost SRC badges waiting for 

owners to collect. 

 

If you have lost a badge 

please see the office. 

 

On Monday morning at Assembly, “Pat the Dog” from the  

Commonwealth Bank came to visit Kilmore Primary School.  

Kilmore Commonwealth Bank Branch Manager Taylor 

Speechly also came to tell our students about the exciting 

rewards program and benefits of school banking.  School 

Banking Day is Tuesday, pop your deposit book into the box 

at the office in the morning.   

 

 

 

Thanks to Kristy Brookes, who is our KPS School  

Banking Coordinator, for organising Pat’s visit! 

 

Student Banking 

 

 

 

 

School Banking Day is Tuesday so bring 

your deposit books to the office.  


